
STUDENT BULLETIN

Thursday, November 3, 1966

GYM OPENING: This Friday evening the gym will be closed for student use in
order to allow the committee to begin decorating for the Harvest 
Time social.

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *

NOTICE FROM THE REGISTRAR: Registration for winter quarter classes for students
now on campus will be scheduled for November 1^-23 (l-OO p.m*)* 
Those failing to register within this specified time may not re­
gister again until January 2, 1967*

Those NOT planning to continue beyond the current quarter or who 
are uncertain about attending during the winter quarter are to 
complete a Notice of Discontinuance in the Administration Building* 
The latter will be cancelled in the event that the student decides 
to return.

ALL STUDENTS now on campus should complete at this time either (l) 
a registration for winter classes or (2) a notice of discontinuance.

A late fee will apply to all registrations not completed and turned 
in by November 22nd.

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *

HARVEST TIME SOCIAL: VAMOS A LA FIESTA! Y'ALL COME!

What? Mexican style harvest time 

When? Saturday, November 5- at 8:00 p.m.

Where? Gym


